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Twin Ponds bridge and wall repair work to begin on July 11, 2022

[Duluth, MN] Bridge and wall repair work will begin at the Twin Ponds area on Skyline Parkway on Monday, July 11, 2022.
Skyline Parkway will be closed at the Twin Ponds bridge until September of 2022. The Enger loop on Skyline Parkway will
remain open to traffic, and a portion of the parking lot to the east of the bridge will be open to allow for recreational access to
the fishing pier and trail systems.

For more information, or for questions, please contact the City of Duluth's Engineering division at 218-730-5200.
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